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Hello,
 
I would like to comment on the Limited Legal License Technician (LLLT) program for the
state of washington.  While I have not needed the services of an LLLT in the past, I am
grateful that for some areas of the law it is a possibility.  In addition I would like to advocate
for the expansion of the areas of the Law that a LLLT could operate in so that the likelihood
that it is an option increases. 
 
Respectfully
Clark Rawlins
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